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POLICY FLASH 2006-61

DATE: September 29, 2006
TO: Procurement Directors
FROM: Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy, MA-61

Office of Procurement and Assistance Management

SUBJECT: Issuance of Acquisition Letter 2006-12 on Corporate Audit
Management Program (CAMP)

SUMMARY: This Acquisition Letter (AL) provides information and guidance on
the Corporate Audit Management Program (CAMP), which provides centralized
funding management and oversight of DOE audit services.

This Policy Flash 2006-61 will be available online within a day, at the following
website: hiip://professionals.pr.doe.gov.

Questions regarding this Policy Flash should be directed to Denise P. Wright at (202)
287-1340 or Denise. Wright@hg.doe.gov.

Michael P. Fischetti, Director
Office of Procurement and
Assistance Policy

Attachment



